Dear All,

Following the latest update from the FCA confirming that the UK will not leave the EU on 12 April, the DSB would like to inform users that the
release of the new UK ToTV/uToTV service in Production, previously communicated to be implemented on 15 April 2019, will be moved to a
later date. Further details will follow.

The DSB welcomes continued feedback on its ToTV/uToTV service. Please send all feedback to technical.support@anna-dsb.com.

Resources:
1. The latest ToTV version 2 JSON schema is available here
2. The UK ToTV/uToTV FAQ is available here
3. The latest DSB UK ToTV/uToTV specification is available here
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For the full list of known ToTV/uToTV issues, please refer here

Regards,
DSB Technical Support Team


https://www.fca.org.uk/news/statements/update-brexit-delay
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https://github.com/ANNA-DSB/ToTV-uToTV/blob/master/JSON/DSB-TOTV.v2.json
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